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Dear readers,

On behalf of the CAYC and the journal editors I would like to take this opportunity to thank the editorial board
for their on going support for the Journal of Childhood Studies. The journal’s editorial board is made up of ECE
national and international scholars who volunteer to review manuscripts, provide scholarly feedback and advice
on enhancing the journal’s quality and capacity. Through their work, the Journal of Childhood Studies gains
recognition as a peer-reviewed, high quality journal.

We would especially like to express our gratitude to a number of editorial board members who will be leaving
the journal at the end of this year. Ailie Cleghorn (Concordia University, Montreal, Quebec), Sue Fraser (Author/
Consultant, West Vancouver, BC), Martha Gabriel (University of Prince Edward Island, Charlottetown, PEI), and
Sherry Rose (University of New Brunswick, Fredericton, NB) have been involved with the Journal of Childhood
Studies for many years, their contributions will be missed. We wish them all the best in their endeavours.

The next time you read the journal please take a minute to look through the list of the editorial board members
to familiar yourself with the diverse scholarly support provided to the journal by the board members, and to find
out who the new members are.

Iris Berger

Publications Chair
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